
Leonard ISD
Public Announcement for G/T Referral

Leonard ISD is beginning the referral process for Gifted/Talented (G/T) services for
the 2024-2025 school year. We are committed to providing challenging learning
experiences for students with exceptional intellectual and creative thinking
abilities.

Anyone wishing to refer a student attending Leonard ISD in first grade (must be at
least six years old) through 12th grade can pick up or request a copy of the referral
form at their school office after October 31, 2024. This form must be returned to
the school by November 22, 2024. Those unable to go by the school office should
call and request a form to be sent to them.


